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NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL
SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES MEETING-January 24, 2018


The monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Wednesday, January 24, 2018. Principal Tanya Corder called the meeting to order.  Those present were: Tanya Corder, Elizabeth Atcher, Josh Cowley, Michelle Buehler, Cheryl Logsdon, Michelle Russell, Kristi Lynch, Valerie Skillman and David Bollinger. Autumn Jones, Mary Richardson, and Rachel Johnson were absent from the meeting.


ORDER # 18-043- ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by David Bollinger and seconded by Michelle Buehler to adopt the agenda for the January meeting. 


ORDER # 18-044- APPROVAL OF THE DECEMBER MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Valerie Skillman and seconded by Elizabeth Atcher to approve the minutes of the December meeting.


ORDER # 18-045– APPROVAL OF MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS –The council members received copies of the December bingo and NHHS financial reports. The motion was made by Michelle Buehler and seconded by Kristi Lynch to approve the December bingo and NHHS financial reports.


RECOGNITION OF VISITORS –There were no visitors at the January meeting. 


ORDER #18-046-APPROVAL OF THE 2ND READING OF THE DECEMBER MEETING MINUTES-The motion was made by Valerie Skillman and seconded by Michelle Buehler to approve the 2nd reading of the December meeting minutes.



UPDATE ON CURRICULUM, INSTRUCTION, AND ASSESSMENT- Mrs. Corder reported the junior ACT practice test scores are up 2 points from last year’s scores. ACT prep sessions will continue up to the statewide March ACT test. Sessions are held on Tuesdays and Thursdays with one Saturday session on February 24. 
Students will take the 1st Civics test at the end of the trimester.
One on one scheduling starts next week. Middle schools scheduling begins in March.
Graduation date will be set at the March board meeting.
Information to be added to the student handbook-2 college visits per year will be approved for juniors as well as seniors.



INFORMATION ITEMS;

· Council members received the new hire/vacancy list and the student accident report.
· Minutes from the Curriculum Committee meeting were included in the packet.
· The council has begun reviewing and rewriting the SBDM policies/by-laws. At this month’s meeting, the council worked on reviewing/rewriting The Discipline and Classroom Management Techniques. Next month the council will work through the Extracurricular Program Policy.


ORDER #18-047-APPROVAL OF THE AMENDED SBDM POLICIES/BY-LAWS-The motion was made by Kristi Lynch and seconded by Elizabeth Atcher to approve the amended SBDM policies/by-laws.



NEW BUSINESS: 

Mrs. Corder reminded the council that the SBDM Parent Elections will take place in April. 



ORDER # 18-048-ADJOURNMENT – The motion was made by Elizabeth Atcher and seconded by Michelle Buehler to adjourn the meeting.








_______________________________
Tanya Corder, Principal, Chairwoman
